
 

 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the  
Strategic Planning Subcommittee of the Library Board will meet in the 

Library Director’s Office on the Second Floor of the Park Ridge Public Library 
20 S. Prospect Avenue, Park Ridge, IL on 

Wednesday, November 6 at 5:15 PM 
 

All meetings are open to the public according to the provisions of the Illinois Open Meetings Act. For 
additional information, or to request accommodations, please contact Library Administration. 

   
 
 
1. Call to Order 

2. Roll Call 

3. Public Comment 

4. New Business 

A. Review submissions and determine firms to interview 

B. Interview scheduling 

C. Interview questions 

5. Adjournment 


